
 

 

 

LRTP Virtual Workshop #1 
Monday, February 10  

2:00 pm - 3:00 pm 

Please join us for the first in a series of Virtual Workshops being held to guide the 
development of Volusia-Flagler 2050, the Volusia-Flagler TPO’s next Long Range 
Transportation Plan (LRTP).  

The LRTP is updated every five years to ensure that it reflects our community’s vision and is 
consistent with current and forecasted transportation conditions and needs. Once 
completed and adopted later this year, Volusia-Flagler 2050 will replace Connect 2045, the 
TPO’s current LRTP. 

This series of LRTP Virtual Workshops will provide relevant information and data, updates 
on major milestones, and will be an important opportunity for stakeholder partners and the 
community to provide input at key points during the development of the plan.   

An agenda for this workshop and the link to join the virtual meeting will be distributed 
ahead of the meeting. If you have questions in the meantime, please contact Pamela 
Blankenship at 386-226-0422 ext. 20416 or pblankenship@r2ctpo.org 

 

We look forward to your participation in helping us to shape our next  
Long Range Transportation Plan! 
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